BDB: Notice of changing the date of holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
On 19 Apr 2017, Binh Dinh Book & Equipment Joint Stock Company announced the notice of changing the date of holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:

On 29 Mar 2017, Binh Dinh Book & Equipment Joint Stock Company announced Notice No. 31/BIDIBOOK regarding changing the date of holding General Meeting of Shareholders  2017 which was expected to be on 4 Apr 2017

Board of Directors approved holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 on 5 May 2017. Contents and location of General Meeting of Shareholders shall be the same.

